TGI Fridays’ operator, Thursdays UK
Limited, in administration:
information for employees and
creditors

On 7 October 2024 the operator of TGI Fridays entered administration. This
page gives information on how to claim redundancy or register as a creditor.


http://www.government-world.com/tgi-fridays-operator-thursdays-uk-limited-in-administration-information-for-employees-and-creditors/
http://www.government-world.com/tgi-fridays-operator-thursdays-uk-limited-in-administration-information-for-employees-and-creditors/
http://www.government-world.com/tgi-fridays-operator-thursdays-uk-limited-in-administration-information-for-employees-and-creditors/
http://www.government-world.com/tgi-fridays-operator-thursdays-uk-limited-in-administration-information-for-employees-and-creditors/

